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Dear Parent/Carer            21st January 2022 
 
Re: Wearing of face coverings 
 
I am writing to clarify the position regarding the wearing of face masks or coverings following the 
government announcement this week. 
 
Unfortunately, our school is currently experiencing an outbreak of Covid which has resulted in the 
Sapphire Learning Zone being closed completely; the Diamond Learning Zone being put back into 
a separate bubble and a staffing shortage which has put the whole staff team under significant 
pressure this week.  
 
As a result, I have had to implement our Outbreak Management Plan. As part of the plan our staff 
are required to wear face masks in communal areas of the school and I am asking that parents 
please continue to wear face masks or coverings on the school premises. I totally understand that 
from next week, I cannot insist or enforce this but hope that everyone will take a collective 
responsibility for the health and safety of our children and staff. 
 
As soon as I am able to end the Outbreak Management Plan, I will inform you and at that point 
individual adults will make their own choices regarding face coverings but for at the least next 
week the whole staff team would really appreciate your support and your respect. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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